
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 
The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Thursday 15th 
December 2011 as from 02:00hrs for a period not exceeding 3 hours, then followed 
on Thursday 15th December for a maximum of 6 hours as from 22:00hrs onwards, to 
enable certain essential maintenance works to be carried out at substation S17 
Palace Gully. 
 

Affected Areas  

 

Arengo’s Palace 
Arengo’s Palace Lane 
Benoliel’s Passage 
Bruce’s Gully 
Castle Road South 
Danino’s Ramp 
Devil’s Gap Steps 
Flat Bastion Road – North to Number 17 
Frazer’s Ramp North 
Hospital Hill Number 23 
Hospital Ramp 
Library Gardens 
Library Ramp East of Number 5 
Lime Kiln Road 
Lime Kiln Steps 
Lopez’s Ramp 
Lower Willis’s Road 
Mediterranean Terrace 
New Street  
Palace Gully 
Prince Edwards Road Number 20 to Number 22 
Shakery’s Passage 
Willis’s Passage South of Number 21 
Willis’s Road South Number 17 
 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 


